The papers for the Proceedings will be published in the new journal
“Journal of Elliptic and Parabolic Equations”

The web page of the journal is under construction and will be available
shortly. The templates to used will be provided after the review process.

The deadline for submitting a paper is September 30, 2014. The papers
whose first author has a name beginning with a letter between A and F have
to be send to Professor B. Brighi :

bernard.brighiQorange.fr

all the others to Professor I. Shafrir :
shafrir@math.technion.ac.il

Both are in charge of conducting the referee process.

Since we would like to reach for this new journal a very good level we
ask to all of you to be reasonable and to submit only papers which you think
are excellent and original. We thank you very much for your understanding.

The publication of the first issue of the journal -i.e., of the proceedings
of Gaeta- is foreseen at the beginning of 2015.



